
00411580
From: w01577@galaxycable.net
Sent: Wednesday, October 22, 2003 7:25 AM
To: nprm@ttb.treas.gov
Subject: Notice No. 4

Chief, Regulations and Procedures Division

Alcohol and Tobacco Tax and Trade Bureau

P.O. Box 50221

Washington, D.C. 20091-0221 

Dear Chief, Regulations and Procedures Division: 

I would like to voice my support of the proposed 0.5% standard for flavored malt beverages.  This standard will maintain clear distinctions between beer and liquor. 

Thank you. 

Dick Strathman

1015 North 6th Street

Seneca, Kansas 66538

785-336-2118 


